
This Week in STEM 
August 1 - 8, 2022

K-2nd Grade Classes:

We are continuing to learn about what different 
scientists do. We are also taking time to practice our 
class expectations for safety in the STEM Lab.

Home Connection: As students what a scientist is 
and how they can be safe in the STEM Lab.

Thank you to parents who have sent in items to support STEM 
class and other Special Area Teachers!  

We are still in need of Playdough, all colors!  We use this as a 
molding tool, like clay, as we design and build different projects!  

Thank you in advance for your continued support!

3rd Grade Classes:

We are finishing up learning about STEM:  What is STEM 
and how do scientists in Arizona support STEM in the 
desert.

Home Connection: Take a walk in the evening 
and look at the different flora and fauna 
around.  Talk about how scientists in Arizona 
work to support our desert.

For questions, please email: 
posniack.deborah@cusd80.com 
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This Week in STEM 
4th and 5th Grade Classes:

We are going over our STEM Contract this week. Please 
look for it to come home for your signature. We are 
completing a scavenger hunt around the STEM Lab 
looking for items that can help us as we learn how to be 
scientists and engineers.

Home Connection: Have students look around the 
house to find items that may help them with either 
science or engineering. Talk about the STEM Contract 
and be sure to sign it and return it to school.

6th Grades Classes:

We are learning about the Growth Mindset vs having a 
Fixed Mindset. We are learning about GRIT and how we 
can be positive, persevere, and challenge ourselves to 
be out best.

Home Connection: Talk to your student about 
having GRIT and a Growth Mindset.

For questions, please email: 
posniack.deborah@cusd80.com 
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